
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Welcome to Ms. Horn’s room for the 2024-2025 School

year! We are looking forward to a fun and exciting school

year! Below is a list of items that are beneficial to your child

while in our classroom.

One, 1 inch 3 ring binder

1 box of crayons

Pencil box

If your child needs items for the bathroom please send those

in along with a few changes of clothes. 

If you are willing to donate something to the classroom, we

are always looking for:

Hand soap

Tissues

Hand Sanitizer

Thank you for your continued support. Let’s make this a

great year!!!

Ms. Horn, and Mrs. Smalley
Leesylvania Elementary School

SD Classroom


